
 

 

 

 

 
ATTENTION: IMPORTANT MARSHALLING YARD UPDATE 

FOR ALL TRUCK DELIVERIES AND PICK-UPS  
 

 

The Javits Center is launching a new state-of-the-art software platform to streamline, accelerate 

and track truck marshaling activities for all events at the Javits Center on Manhattan’s West 

Side. This system significantly increases the efficiency and security of the intricate process by 

which trucks deliver and retrieve event-related materials throughout the year.  
 

Starting on August 2, 2022, all exhibitor scheduled freight deliveries or collections will 
need to be scheduled in advance through the new Javits Center Logistics Platform:  
https://javitscenter.com/freight-bookings 
 

All third-party trucking companies will need to create a booking on the platform for a specific 

event in order to access the Javits Center; 

• Carriers will be able to attach required documentation, such as a bill of lading or a 

shipper’s letter of instruction, and transmit electronically as a part of the booking process; 

• Only the general contractor can approve and assign a truck marshaling location within the 

campus or electronically assign a loading dock to the driver directly through the platform – 

once a booking is completed; and 

• A new mobile app called “SV3 Go” is available to drivers and can be downloaded from the 

App Store. This will allow for expeditious arrival, remote booking, real-time updates and 

communication with the general contractor.  
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